
From: Max Martin
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Subject: Submission on Lake Rotorua Nutrient Management - Proposed Plan Change 10 to Regional Water and Land

Plan
Date: Wednesday, 27 April 2016 2:55:51 p.m.

Dear Council members,
I have farmed my property at 99 Dansey road for 49 years during that time significant areas have
been retired from grazing and other areas planted in pines.
This has had a serious effect on the viability of the farming operations. I support the Federated
Farmers in their submission.
 
 
 

 

 This e-mail message has been swept for viruses and none was found.
 Content was not checked

051

mailto:max.martin@harcourts.co.nz
mailto:rules@boprc.govt.nz



